
 

 



YOUR RANGE ROVER VEHICLE 

HAS AN IMPORTANT RECALL 

 

Your Range Rover vehicle is part of an open recall which requires an important 

repair. 

Please schedule an appointment with Land Rover Hometown at your earliest 

convenience. One of our factory-trained technicians will perform the necessary 

repair at no cost to you. Your timely response is key to helping ensure your 

vehicle’s intended performance. 

Vehicle: Land Rover Range Rover 

Recall: N778 : REAR SURROUND CAMERA BEZEL WATER INGRESS  

 

 

Land Rover Hometown  
123 Main St 

Atlanta, GA 30319 USA 
Phone: 404-867-5309 

SERVICE HOURS: 

Mon-Fri 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM 

Sat, Sun Closed 
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